
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

Thursday 9th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
The Spring Term in Pheasant Class has started with a flourish of activity and we have a 

number of trips and outings over the next week, so I thought it might be helpful to send a 
quick overview of what is happening to avoid any confusion: 
 

Friday 10th January: We will be driving the children (by minibus and car) to Chichester 
Free School for singing rehearsal tomorrow. This will all happen within the school morning 

and so this trip does not have any impact on lunches, drop-off or pick-up. 
 
Tuesday 13th January: We will be walking to the Chichester Festival Theatre to attend the 

Children’s Concert. The weather currently looks clear so we will hopefully not need to make 
any last minute changes to the plan. Children will need to be wearing comfortable footwear 

to walk in, and a warm coat. There will likely be a number of children outside the theatre 
after the event so pick-up will be outside the Minerva Theatre (across from the main 
building) at 2:45pm. 

 
Wednesday 14th January – Daytime: We will be transporting the children to the theatre 

(after registration in the morning) by car for final rehearsals. All children will need a packed 
lunch and their school water bottle. Pick-up will then be at 2:30pm outside the Minerva 
Theatre. 

 
Wednesday 14th January – Evening: It seems there has been a bit of a mix-up with 

timings for the concert itself. I have had confirmation that children need to be at the theatre 
for 6pm (we will meet outside the Minerva Theatre at this time) so that they are ready and 
in their places for the singing to begin at 6:45pm (not 7pm as previously stated). For those 

who didn’t manage to purchase a ticket in the first round of sales, further tickets have now 
been released and are available on the CFT website. 

 
Some children have already been provided with a coloured T-Shirt (which could probably 

do with a quick iron if at all possible), and those who have not, will be given a T-Shirt early 
next week. This should be worn alongside black trousers or leggings and school shoes. T-
Shirts can then be returned to school after the event so that we have a full class set for 

future use. 
 

Pick-up after the United Voices concert will be at 8pm outside the Minerva theatre. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support with the various aspects of these trips. If you do 

have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask one of the team. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Mr Taylor 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 
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